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Chaudhary Sarwan Kumar H.P. Krishi Vishvavidyalaya
‘University Library’
Palampur- 176 062 (HP)

No.QSD/Lib/AL/CSKHPKV/- 999~ o5
Dated: — 26/]0 /,ng_q .

From
Librarian

To

All the Deans and Heads of Departments of all the Constituent Colleges
CSKHPKYV, Palampur.

Subject:  Organization of one day “Awareness Session on Plagiarism Detection and
Remote Ac_c_ess” on November 12, 2024.

Sir/Madam,

[ have the honour to inform you that this Library is going to organize one day
“Awareness Session on Plagiarism Detection and Remote Access” on November 12, 2024 for
updating the knowledge of faculty and students of this University. The Hon’ble Vice
Chancellor has desired that this programme be organized in two separate sessions one for the
faculty while the other exclusively for the students as per schedule which shall be circulated
separately. You are, therefore, requested to grace this occasion with your benign presence
along with all the faculty members of your College/Department in the morning session and
also direct the PG (M.Sc., M.V.Sc.) & Ph.D. students of your College/Department to attend
the same in the afternoon session. The faculty members of the constituent colleges are also to
be sensitized about remote access software for their log-in credentials.

Thanking you,

University Library

Copy to the Secretary to Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor for kind information of the latter.




